

1 Jalan Bukit Jambul Bayan Lepas 11900 Penang Malaysia Tel: +60 4 632 7000 Fax: +60 4 632 7100 info@pen.equatorial.com

27 January 2021

To our dear friends and patrons,

The Management wishes to confirm the closure of Hotel Equatorial Penang.

The Hotel will remain open to the general public until 10 February 2021, subject to prevailing government-mandated MCO conditions. It has been a pleasure serving our guests and patrons from across the world since 1989. To the people of Penang, it has been especially heartwarming to have been a part of your lives for the past three decades – thank you for the privilege and honour of being of service to you.

Circumstances have made the decision to close our Hotel a very painful one. We are particularly appreciative of all our employees past and present, who have helped create this hotel into a cornerstone of Penang Island hospitality. Together with our associates, we thank you for your terrific support.

We extend our best wishes to all. Stay well and stay healthy.

Sincerely,

Alan H.C. Ong General Manager

Hotel Equatorial Penang

from the of